
Alumna Wins CSHP’s
New Practitioner 
Achievement Award
In light of being awarded the New 
Practitioner Achievement Award 
by CSHP, we caught up with 
alumna Caroline Sierra to hear 
about how she continues to give 
back to her pharmacy community. 
Here is what she had to say 
about her award and Community 
Outreach Day, which her class first 
conceptualized:

“I am honored that CSHP selected 
me to receive this award, and I 
am grateful for the opportunity 
to continue to serve this 
organization and the profession 
of pharmacy.

It’s amazing to see what 
Community Outreach Day has 
become. I am delighted that 
what began as an idea between 
a few friends has become a 
transformative event for both 
patients and students at the UNM 
College of Pharmacy.”

- Caroline Sierra, PharmD
   Class of 2014

Click here to read more.
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https://www.cshp.org/page/695

